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Schools for All Program Schools Update 7 – 7 June 2016

Parent/Carer Forum
The next Parent/Carer forum will be held:
Forum 2 Wednesday 15 June 2016 (Term 2, Week 8)
9:30-10:30 Hedley Beare Centre for Teaching and Learning, Fremantle Drive, Stirling 
5:30pm- 6:30pm UC High School Kaleen, Baldwin Drive, Kaleen (Library)
A flier is attached for distribution to parents/carers. Please promote this in your school newsletters.
Professional Learning: Managing Challenging Behaviours in Schools – Mr Tim Dansie
The Managing Challenging Behaviours in Schools PD was held on 27 May 2016.  There were 35 attendees, including teachers and learning support staff.  Participant evaluations noted the following benefits:
· the value of group discussions and networking 
· identification of signs and reasons for behaviours
· ways to encourage positive behaviours
· focusing on staff wellbeing (as well as students).
This PD was over-subscribed and demonstrated the strong interest in holding more professional learning on this theme. The Schools for All Program team are planning and identifying professional learning that can be offered in Term 3. These will be promoted via the Schools Bulletin.

First Quarterly Report to the Minister
The Executive Summary and 1st Quarterly Report to the Minister have been published on the Schools for All webpage – under ‘What’s New’.
The next quarterly report to the Minister is due during July 2016.

Keep in touch
If you have any questions, comments or feedback associated with the Schools for All Program please contact the Schools for All Program Implementation Team on SchoolsForAll@act.gov.au or on 6207 6606.
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